
 

 
Shelton is making plans to open its doors for the first day of school in Fall 2020 at our 
new campus.  In the event of restrictions and guidelines imposed on schools in the fall 
for the safety of all, we want to assure you of the following: 
  
· Our model of learning in ​The Shelton Way​ will remain constant. 
· The management of classes and all activities will be guided first and foremost by 
the health and safety of our students and staff.  We will follow all governmental 
guidelines as we examine the best practices for every aspect of campus life. 
· We have established a Think Tank to analyze what has worked and what needs 
improvement with distance learning.  We are refining our systems for when we 
physically gather again on our campus, blending the best of traditional and innovative 
models of educational delivery. 
· An expansive campus with many indoor and outdoor gathering spots will allow us 
more options to practice safe social distancing.  Creative scheduling options are being 
considered as information regarding school openings is received and analyzed. 
· We will continually re-envision our scenarios based on information, reputable 
data and collaboration with local, regional, state, national and international networks.  
  
Our auction theme of ​Re-envision 20/20​ has certainly become a fitting mantra.  We 
have always had students, teachers and leaders who think outside the box and this is a 
time, more than ever, that this creativity will boldly bring us to a new beginning.  We are 
Shelton Chargers.  We will exude the ​Shelton Spirit​ and embrace change with 
confidence and optimism as we start a new chapter in the life of Shelton. 
  
We realize you will have many questions as a parent.  We will continue to communicate 
with you as new information becomes available.  Thank you for your support and 
partnership as we move forward. 



  
To Our Class of 2020 
It was so much fun to see you drive through our parking lot last Friday.  What a great 
Shred Day, and how proud we were to share in your excitement about your next 
educational plans. We have also been delighted to recognize and celebrate with you 
through your special Fine Arts and Athletics banquets.  We look forward to other 
celebrations for you this next week.  
  
Gratefully, 
  
Suzanne Stell 
Executive Director 
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